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PAGASA was invited to the Technical Working Group Meeting in Congress on 23 March 2018 chaired by Committee on
Health Rep. Helen Tan, M.D. as it presses on more restrictions on the sale of cigarettes. A very popular bill attended by a
host of Congressmen, the bill intends to raise the age for legal smokers to 21 and above instead of the current 18. It
proposes that retailers keep cigarettes completely out of sight of customers (only a standard sign in the store would
inform smokers that a store sells smokes). Supermarkets will be banned from selling anything less than a full pack of
cigarettes, etc., etc.Â  Japan Tobacco Internationalâ€™s CEO was there to calmly remind the good congressmen that their
company was politely invited to invest in the Philippines and JTI even invested some more when it bought Mighty
Cigarettes. JTI has not made a single centavo in profits since it invested in our country the last few years.  
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